Bepartment of Education

Region 1l — Cagayan Valley
Schools Division of Nueva Vizcaya

UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
CID Chief Education Supervisor
ALS Focal Person
Public Schools District Supervisors/District-In-Charge
Education Program Specialists II for ALS
ALS Teachers

FROM: ORLANDO E. MANUEL PhD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

R

By the authority of the Schools Division Superintendent:

e
ATTY. JUL G. DOMINGO ({
Legal Office e @
DATE: May 21, 2025

SUBJECT: CORRIGENDUM TO THE UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM DATED
MAY 8, 2025 ON THE TRAINING-WORKSHOP ON “PROJECT WE
WRITE’ FOR ALTERNATIVE LEARNING SYSTEM (ALS) TEACHERS

Please be informed that the Training-Workshop on the Project WRITE shall be
conducted on June 2-4, 2025 instead of May 28-30, 2025 as stated in the
Unnumbered Division Memorandum dated May 8, 2025.

In addition, the Staff Orientation Workshop (SPW), composed by the Program

Management Team (PMT) and Resource persons shall be on May 30, 2025, 9:00 a.m.
at the CID Office

Other provisions of the memorandum shall remain.

' Address: Quezon St., Don Domingo Maddela, Bayombong, Nueva Vizcaya 3700
¢, Cellphone No: e +63 962 681 4945 e +63 992 035 2123

& Email Address: nuevavizcaya@deped.gov.ph

~ Website: hitps://sdonuevavizcaya.com/
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